_%: ”  Mobile Christian-Jewish Dialogue

1537 Deerwood Drive East
Mobile, Alabama 36618-3089

December 3, 1998
Dear Friends,

The Mobile Christian-Jewish Dialogue announces a very special event to take place at the
Springhill Avenue Temple on Saturday evening, December 12, 1998 at 7:30 PM. Please mark
your calendars and make plans to attend. The topic and the speaker promises to be a most
exciting event.

The speaker is Rabbi Herman Schaalman of the Mini-University of Judaica and is Senior Rabbi
and Rabbi Emeritus of Emmanuel Congregation in Chicago, Illinois from 1955 to the present.
His topic will be:

MESSIAH: DO WE STILL WAIT FOR SUCH A PERSONAL EVENT?

The Springhill Avenue Temple is hosting this event and there will be a special reception
following the lecture and discussion. The lecture on Saturday at 7:30 PM is especially for the
Mobile Christian-Jewish Dialogue and the public is encouraged to attend. Please tell your friends
who may be interested in coming with you to hear Rabbi Schaalman.

The Friday night Shabbat Service is of course, always open to the public and Rabbi Schaalman
will speak at the regular service that night, December 11, 1998 at 8:00 PM. His topic: “The God
of Sinai: What is the Place of Revelation ir the medern Jewish system of thought?’

We hope to see you at the Temple!
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